
Request for Proposal  

 

The Tuscola County Health Department in Caro, Michigan is 

seeking qualified independent certified public accountants to 

submit proposals to enter into a three (3) consecutive year 

contract to perform single financial audits beginning with fiscal 

year ending September 30, 2019. For further information please 

go to www.tchd.us and click on the RFP 2019 link located on the 

home page under HOT TOPICS. 

http://www.tchd.us/

